From: 1

To: Gl Freedom of Information
Subject: FW: Enquiry: Ibrox community complex/ palace park
Date: 14 September 2018 13:14:01

rrorm: N I

Sent: 27 August 2018 12:19

To: S

Subject: FW: Enquiry: Ibrox community complex/ palace park

rrom: NN I

Sent: 24 August 2018 15:06

To: | 2 2520 -gov.uk'

Subject: FW: Enquiry: Ibrox community complex/ palace park
For info

=
From: I

Sent: 24 August 2018 15:06

To: I I

Subject: FW: Enquiry: Ibrox community complex/ palace park

rrom: I N
Sent: 08 August 2018 13:47

To: S

-

Subject: RE: Enquiry: Ibrox community complex/ palace park

Hiljl

We spoke with || j [l from Palace Park on 30™ july regarding the possibility that his
recently submitted Saturday morning 11-a-side Regular Let at Ibrox may be relocated to POA
and/or Drumoyne on some dates due to the Rangers Fanzone proposals still not being
concluded. He only put in the Regular Let request the day after the July Ibrox & Cessnock
Community Council Meeting which in itself seemed to be a bit of a coincidence, more so now
that Councillor i is speaking specifically about them.

Mr- seemed to accept a Drumoyne Grass pitch at the same day & time as being a fair
alternative if his team needed to be moved out of Ibrox on the odd date. We did reiterate to him
at that point that discussions with GCC, RFC and Community Council were continuing & that no
decision had been made about the Fanzone progressing or not, so his booking at Ibrox would
remain as it was unless he heard from us.

| will ask our Admin Hub to give Mr- a courtesy call to reconfirm his booking remains at
Ibrox & is unaffected due to the RFC Fanzone being shelved.

Regards

-
From: I I

Sent: 08 August 2018 12:01
To: N N

cc
Subject: FW: Enquiry: Ibrox community complex/ palace park

i

CIIr- raised an issue re Palace Park being unable to book pitches at the same time as the
proposed ‘fan zone’ times. Or being told they may have to move if the ‘fan zone’ goes ahead —




can’t remember.

Anyway he raised these issues with me in a phone conversation and | forget to pass them on —
apologies. Could you now contact Palace Park and, in the light of the recent final decision on the
‘fan zone’, see how we can assist them.

Thanks,

=
rrom: I N

Sent: 08 August 2018 11:48

To: | I (Councillor)

Subject: RE: Enquiry: Ibrox community complex/ palace park

Dear Councillor-

Apologies for this. | will ensure that Palace Park are contacted as soon as possible. | would be
happy to consider any other issues or concerns you may have regarding the lbrox complex so
please feel free to contact me should you wish to discuss them further.

Regards,

From:-- (CED) [Milto_glasgow.gov.uk] On Behalf Of-
I (Councillor)

Sent: 08 August 2018 11:40

To: I

Subject: Enquiry: Ibrox community complex/ palace park

Dear-

After my phone call to you last week regarding Palace Park lets, | would inform you that they
have yet to be contacted. The aforementioned makes it look to this organisation that | haven’t
represented them, which is unacceptable. Aside from this issue, there are other issues/ concerns
that need looked into regarding the Ibrox Complex.

| will raise these at the appropriate level.

oI
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